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Hot School Meals

Don’t forget to order your child’s hot school 
meal by midnight on Monday’s for the 

following week.
Forerunner— website 

www.hotmealsonwheels.com

————————

Up Coming Events 

w/c 8th May
Wednesday 10th May – Y4 Hawking Class 
Trip to Synagogue
Thursday 11th May – YR Fairytale Ball (Dress 
up all day)
Friday 12th May– Y5/Y6 Fort Purbrook
Residential Trip Instalment Due
Friday 12th May– Y4 Attenborough Class 
Swimming

————————

Important dates 

Tuesday 9th May – Y6 SATs (SPaG Paper 1 
and Paper 2)

Wednesday 10th May – Y6 SATs (Reading)
Thursday 11th May – Y6 SATs (Maths 

Arithmetic paper 1 & Maths Reasoning -
Paper 2)

Friday 12th May– Y6 SATs (Maths Reasoning 
- Paper 3

KS1 SATs— May / June 2023 
Y4 Multiplication Checks – June 2023

————————

Pupil Absence

If your child is going to be absent from 
school please contact the school office: 
Tel: 01202 514109 
E-mail: office@hillview.bournemouth.sch.uk 
If leaving a message or sending an email 
please give the following information:-
Child’s name, Class/Year Group
Reason for Absence—e.g. high temperature, 
sore throat, sickness etc. and if you are 
taking them to the GP then please give this 
information too.

Thank you

Year 2 Update

What a great start to the Summer term we have had with our 
new project ‘Walk on the Wilde Side’! The children have been 
learning all about animals, their habitats and how to classify and 
group them based on their characteristics. We had a wonderful 
time becoming zoologists and finding out about all the animals 
when we visited Marwell Zoo. We saw many incredible and 
fascinating animals, such as, an Okapi, a snow leopard, a 
crocodile monitor and many more. The children were able to 
reflect on their learning in class and use their scientific skills to 
explain what animal group each animal belonged to. 

“It was good, my favourite part was seeing the giraffes.“ Will E. 

“It was so fun, I loved seeing the snow leopard. I want to go again 
today!” Brooke N.  

What a brilliant day it was! 

Miss Vahidi

Year 2 Lead

http://www.hotmealsonwheels.com/


HILL VIEW PTFA SUMMER FAYRE RAFFLE 🌞

Purchase your tickets here: 
https://app.classlist.com/parent/#/events/buy
/993520665

PTFA Upcoming Events 2023

Please visit our Facebook Page and Class List 
App for further details

Thank you
PTFA

King Charles III Bookmarks

To commemorate the Coronation of King Charles III on 6th May 
2023, all children will be coming home with a bookmark on Friday 
5th May. The bookmarks have kindly been gifted by the Mayor and 
the Charter Trustees of Bournemouth.

----------------

After School Club Update
This week at after school club we have been celebrating the Kings 
Coronation. The children on Tuesday made cakes and scones for 
them to have tea parties this week. As well as different activities 
for the children to do. Here is one of the cakes the children made.

----------------

Slades Junior ParkRun 100th Event

Slades junior parkrun celebrates its 100th event this weekend, as 
well as the Coronation, and the core team would love to see as 
many junior runners from local schools as possible! Slades junior 
parkrun is a free, weekly, timed 2K fun run around Slades Park, for 
children aged 4-14 years old. It’s easy to register for a barcode in 
advance to take part (www.parkrun.org.uk/slades-juniors; this only 
needs to be done once for all future runs), then turn up for a short 
briefing and warm up at 8:50am outside the café, for a 9am start. 
On Sunday 7th May, Slades junior parkrun is celebrating its 
100th run, so the theme is to wear your school PE kit to see which 
local school has the most runners this weekend. If you’d rather 
not, you can also opt to wear red, white and blue for the 
Coronation. As it’s a celebration, there will also be sweets at the 
finish line for all runners.

School Nursing Team

https://app.classlist.com/parent/#/events/buy/993520665
http://www.parkrun.org.uk/slades-juniors


School Uniform – Dress Code

Please ensure that children are complying with the school dress 
code and wearing the correct school uniform at all times. All 
children should wear a tie if they are wearing a shirt. On days 
where children do not have PE lessons they should be wearing 
black school shoes and not trainers.

----------------

Sports Day

Sports Day for EYFS & KS1 will be Wednesday 28th June. Reserve 
Day will be Wednesday 5th July

KS2 will be Thursday 29th June. Reserve Day Friday 7th July

More information to follow.

----------------

WIZARDS
For  05 May 2023 

YR – Ellious E
Y1 – Evie C

Y1 – George M
Y1 – Yasin F
Y2 – Will S

Y2 – Edith M
Y3—Jazmine B

Y3 – Emily T
Y3 – Jess D

Y4 – Pheobe H
Y4 – Oscar H

Y5 – Michael Bath
Y5 – Percy M
Y6 – Tasnim S
Y6 – Jazmin P
Y6 – Flynn M

Badges and Awards

Y3 – Zhuo Fan T – SMILE Badge

Well done!

The Day The Crayons Quit – Drew Daywalt

Poor Duncan just wants to colour in. But when 
he opens his box of crayons, he only finds 
letters, all saying the same thing: We quit. 
Beige is tired of playing second fiddle to 
Brown, Blue needs a break from colouring in 
all that water, while Pink just wants to be used. 
Green has no complaints, but Orange and 
Yellow are no longer speaking to each other. 
The battle lines have been drawn. What is 
Duncan to do?

Reading Focus

The Reading Team are looking for 

donations of soft toy pigs to use 

during ERIC time. ERIC (Everyone 

Reading in Class) time is a part of 

each day that the children really 

enjoy and we would like each 

class to have their very own Eric 

the Pig!

Thank you in advance for any kind 

donations.


